
April 4, 2022

Welcome to Washington, DC's New Campus Dean, Dr. Dorothy Collins!

Dear TCSPP Community,

I am pleased to announce that we have appointed Dr.
Dorothy Collins as the new Campus Dean of the Washington,
DC, Campus. Today is Dr. Collins’ first official day with The
Chicago School, so I want to take a moment and formally
introduce and welcome her to our community.

Dr. Collins joins us with more than 25 years of experience in
higher education, with expertise in program development,
enrollment management, assessment and evaluation,
student support, and team building. She most recently served
as the Dean of Academic Support and Success at Lehigh
Carbon Community College in Pennsylvania, where she
provided leadership and vision for a comprehensive student
success and services division.

Dr. Collins earned a Ph.D. in Leadership for Higher Education from Capella University as
well as a Master of Science in Education and a Bachelor of Science in Education from
Youngstown State University.

I am excited for Dr. Collins to use the depth of her expertise and her thoughtful approach
to leadership to help the DC Campus continue to thrive in the years ahead.

I also want to take a moment to thank Dr. Ryan Tobiasz, DC’s Interim Campus Dean, who
has provided vital leadership and stability amid a time of remarkable growth for our DC
Campus community. Dr. Tobiasz has led with generosity and care and I look forward to
him serving as a valuable partner to Dr. Collins as she gets settled in her new role. 
 
In closing, please join me in welcoming Dr. Collins to our community here at The Chicago
School!
 
Warm Regards,

Michele

Dr. Michele Nealon, Psy.D.
President


